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FEDERAL COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, ZARIA
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR APPOINTMENT OF EXTERNAL AUDITORS

The Federal College of education, Zaria intends to engage the service of an External Audit Firm.
In view of this, the College hereby invites suitably qualified, experienced and reputable firms to submit their pre-qualification documents
which shall be rendered in English Language.
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